
 
 

This year’s registration and screenings will be held on  
Wednesday, May 31st & Thursday, June 1st  

in the Sharon Springs Central School Auditorium. 
 
New York State regulations state that a child may enter Kindergarten if the 
child attains the age of five years on or before December 1st of that school 
year. An amendment to New York State Compulsory Education Law, signed 

by the commissioner in June 1992, clarifies that children who turn six 
during the school year must attend school at the start of classes in 

September. Any child who has his/her 6th birthday on July 1st or after  
must be enrolled in school. 

 
Even if you are undecided at this time about enrolling your child,  

if you have a child who will be 5 years old on or before December 1st, 2023, 
please contact: 

 

Ashley Puding at (518) 284-2266, EXT 114  
Email: apuding@sharonsprings.org 


